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OUR MISSIONOUR MISSION
Embrace, Equip, and Empower Apostles to 

Serve Jesus Christ.

OUR VALUESOUR VALUES
Community, Compassionate, Faithful, 

Grateful, and Inviting to All.

Save the Date:

smarczynski@ccgsc.org

jgeorge@ccgsc.org

sfleischer@ccgsc.org

ablencowe@ccgsc.org

kbennett@ccgsc.org

abuckner@ccgsc.org

smarczynski@ccgsc.org

kbennett@ccgsc.org

csmith@ccgsc.org

jgeorge@ccgsc.org

October 15 - Christ Church Episcopal School Sunday

October 15 - Youth Pumpkin Carving

October 15 - Eucharistic Visitor Training 

October 16 - Basketball Practices Begin

October 19 - Young Adult Annual Giving Event 

October 21 -22 - Marriage Ministry Weekend 

October 22 - Children’s Sabbath Service

October 22 - Annual Giving Food Truck Fest 

October 27 - 29 - Discovery Weekend 

October 28 - EYC Dollywood Trip

For full descriptions and detailed information, please visit our 
website at www.ccgsc.org.

In-Person and Online Worship Offerings
Online worship continues to be available on our YouTube Channel:

Channel name: @ChristChurchEpiscopalGVL

Worship Schedule

Sunday 
8:00 AM Holy Eucharist, Rite I Markley Chapel

10:30 AM Holy Eucharist, Rite II Historic Church
10:30 AM Holy Eucharist, Rite II Markley Chapel

Sunday Evening Worship Schedule
First Sunday of the Month

5:00 PM • Solemn Choral Evensong Church
All other Sundays

5:00 PM • Holy Eucharist, Rite II Markley Chapel

First and Third Tuesdays 
5:30 PM Healing Eucharist, Rite II Markley Chapel

Wednesday 
10:30 AM Holy Eucharist, Rite I Markley Chapel

Worship Schedule Change 
On the first Sunday of each month a service of Choral Evensong will be offered 
in the church at 5:00 PM. The children of our newly formed Church Street Choral 
Academy will sing for this service beginning with the first Sunday in November. On 
all other Sundays of the month, except the first, the Rite II Contemplative Eucharist 
will be held at 5:00 PM in Markley Chapel.

Pastoral Care Volunteer Training & Refresher
Thursday, October 12, 10:00 AM, Thomas Library 
Training/Refresher sessions for Pastoral Care volunteers will be offered. We will 
meet in Thomas Library. Please mark your calendar and plan to join 
Annette Cook and Fr. Scott. For more information, or to register, contact 
Annette Cook at 864.672.4141 or acook@ccgsc.org.

Christ Church Episcopal School, October 15, 10:30 AM, Church
We celebrate our special relationship with Christ Church Episcopal School at this 
service with music from CCES Ensembles and guests from the School serving in 
worship. For more information, contact Sarah Marczynski at 
smarczynski@ccgsc.org. 

Eucharistic Visitor Training, Sunday, October 15
11:45 AM, Graham Library
One of the ways we provide pastoral care to our parish is through Eucharistic 
Visitation. A Eucharistic Visitor (EV) is a lay person authorized to take the 
Consecrated bread and wine following a worship service to members of the 
congregation who, by reason of illness or infirmity, were unable to be present at 
the service. Lunch will be provided. Please RSVP to Fr. Scott at 
sfleischer@ccgsc.org by October 13 at 12:00 PM.

Below is the slate of nominees for the 
2024 Vestry and Convention Delegate elections.

Vestry Nominees: Jessica Clayton • Ron Gregory • Kathryn Hix • Josh Hudson 
Smyth McKissick IV • Mary Holt Murphy • Phil Peterson • Angelle Reichert

Diocesan Convention Delegate Nominees: Betsy Elliott • Dan Sterling
We thank the parish for their continued participation in the nomination and 

election process.

AT CHRIST CHURCH

At Christ Church Episcopal, we have been gathering for 200 
years as a community to worship God and demonstrate faith 
in our daily lives. In the name of Jesus Christ, we welcome 
you. If you are visiting or are new to our parish, contact 
Chantal Smith, Director of Welcoming at csmith@ccgsc.org. 
Otherwise, scan the QR code with your smartphone’s camera 

or fill out the blue card in your pew so we may 
contact you. To learn more, visit our website at 
www.ccgsc.org or contact us at 864.271.8773.

Welcome

The Rev. Dr. Harrison McLeod, Rector

COMMUNITY NEWS

October 8, 2023



First Rehearsal, October 23
The sound of music is alive in the hallways of Christ Church 
Episcopal as they prepare to welcome students to join our new 
after-school organization. CSCA was formed with a mission 
to inspire and positively influence the lives of young people 
through arts enrichment and academic support. For more  
information, contact Sarah Marczynski at smarczynski@ccgsc.org. 

Announcing: 
The Church Street Choral Academy

The Common Table 
Wednesdays, 5:30 - 7:00 PM

•	 5:30 PM - Nursery opens, Children’s Sabbath programming 
	 begins, adults-only social quarter-hour begins.

•	 5:45 PM - Clergy Klatch, Men’s book study begin, and Youth 
programming in room 209 begin.

•	 6:30 PM - Nursery closes, Children’s Sabbath ends, Wednesday Night  
	 Suppers serving line opens.

•	 7:00 PM - Wednesday Night Suppers line closes, informal Compline is  
	 said.

Clergy Klatch Topic: Christian Apostleship: September 20 - October 25
‘I am a scientist who lives according to evidence proven by the Scientific 
Method.’ or ‘I am an Episcopalian who lives by faith according to the 
Bible.’What if science and theology are two sides of the same coin? Please 
join us for a six-week conversation about science and theology, hosted by 
The Rev. Dr. Harrison McLeod (the Theologian) and Spence Taylor, MD, (the 
Scientist).

•	 Supper Wednesday, October 11: Mixed Salad Bar with Chicken breast, 
bacon, cheese with assorted toppings, Ranch, vinaigrette, and Catalina 
dressings, and Vanilla Sugar Salted Caramel Apple Pie. 

Young Adults Annual Giving Event
Thursday, October 19, 6:30 - 8:00 PM
120 Tindal Ave., Greenville, SC 29605
Please join us for a Young Adults Annual Giving Event at the home 
of Lauren and Phil Fontenot. We will enjoy food, beverages, and 
fellowship together! Our Annual Giving 2024 Chairs, Stacy and Rick 
Schroder will share a little more with us about the Annual Giving campaign at 
the church. Please note, there is no childcare provided at the event. Adults only 
event. Register to attend using the QR code. For more information, contact Kristin 
Bennett at kbennett@ccgsc.org or 864.672.4148.

Annual Giving Food Truck Fest, Sunday, October 22 
Following The 10:30 AM Worship Services
The Food Truck Fest is the official start of the Annual Giving 2024 
season! Grab your food truck meal after the 10:30 AM worship 
services in the E. Washington St. parking lot, and head up to the 
All Saints Center for indoor seating. The food trucks will be serving 
delicious meals from Project Host and Henry’s BBQ. Volunteers will be available to 
help you if you need an extra hand from the parking lot to the gym. Meal tickets 
are $12 per adult and $6 per child. Cookies and beverages will be served in the 
All Saints Center gym. Please register using the QR code. For more information, 
contact Kristin Bennett at kbennett@ccgsc.org or 864.672.4148.

Annual Giving 2024
Make a pledge today to support ministry in 2024! Use the online 
pledge form to let us know what you and your family plan to 
contribute to the church next year. If you have any questions 
about your pledge or other giving, please contact Kristin Bennett 
at kbennett@ccgsc.org or 864.672.4148.

All Saints Day Choral Service, November 5, 5:00 PM, Church
The Christ Church Parish Choir will present a special service of remembrance 
celebrating the departed. Join us for this special evening of worship. For more 
information, contact Sarah Marczynski at smarczynski@ccgsc.org. 

EYC Dollywood Trip, October 28
Attention all high schoolers! We will be going to Dollywood 
October 28 and you are invited! We will leave from the church at 
9:30 AM and be back late that night. For more information, contact 
Joleen George at jgeorge@ccgsc.org.

EYC Ski Trip, January 13 - 15
Registration Deadline, October 15
We have 39 people signed up for the ski trip leaving us with eight 
spots left open! We are extending the deadline to October 15 
to help fill those last few spots! Sign up today! To register, scan 
the QR code. For more information, contact Joleen George at 
jgeorge@ccgsc.org. 

Discovery Weekend is an opportunity to meet with the clergy and lay leaders 
of our congregations as they offer an in-depth overview of Christ Church 

Episcopal and its ministries. For more information, contact 
Chantal Smith at csmith@ccgsc.org.

Children’s Sabbath, October 22, 10:30 AM, Church
Our Children’s Sabbath kids have been learning more about The Book of Common 
Prayer, The Hymnal 1982, and how we use those to help us to be faithful to God. 
Come and celebrate all they have learned (and maybe learn something yourself 
too!) at the Children’s Sabbath service. For more information, contact 
Sarah Marczynski at smarczynski@ccgsc.org. 

Youth Pumpkin Carving
October 15, 5:00 - 7:00 PM
All youth are invited to join us for our pumpkin carving competition! 
Register to secure your pumpkin today! We will have an awesome 
prize for the best pumpkin. For more information, contact 
Joleen George at jgeorge@ccgsc.org.

SHARING LIFEA JOYFUL COMMUNITY IN JESUS CHRIST


